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     Hi Smiles!  We hope everyone is getting in their last bit of summer fun and 
looking forward to the cool, crisp days of fall!  

     Putting together this newsletter has once again helped us step back from the teeth, mouths 
and management procedures we focus on every day to realize that yes, we love our patients and 
their families and really enjoy having fun with them!  In this issue you'll see what we've been up 
to and get a sneak peek at what's coming.   

    As we re-introduce our team to you here, it reminds me of how the Lord has blessed us not 
only with a wonderful and constantly growing family of patients but also with a team of expert 
professionals who each bring exceptional talents to our work.  Look for the italics with the team 
members bio.  That's some of the things I appreciate most about each of them. 

    We are so grateful to you all- our patients, your families and the many dentists we work with, 
for keeping us growing and thriving to serve you all and the Lord.   Dr. Bert Kelling 

   A Big Thank You! to all of our patients and their families for their patience as we 
transitioned from our old practice management software to our new, top of the line system, 
called Edge! It's an advanced, truly optimized cloud-based practice management software with 
many advanced features and we are so excited to have it in our practice!  

Edge allows us to do both email reminders for your upcoming appointments, as well as text 
messaging reminders! We can send you a text messaging reminder about your appointment, and 



we can communicate with you via text message! Any text message you reply to is instantly 
viewable by one of our staff members! So, if you are somewhere you can't talk, but can text, we 
can communicate with you! Make sure we have your cell phone number and email address in our 
system so you are able to take advantage of these great features today! 

Edge also allows all of our new patients to fill out health forms electronically from our website.  
The data is automatically loaded into Edge, and we have it reviewed and ready to go when a new 
patient arrives at their appointment! Please refer your friends and neighbors to us and tell them 
how easy it is to get started! 

Our Edge App- Want to make sure that you or your child are brushing and flossing 
correctly? Or, is it after business hours and you want to know what to do about a pokey wire or 
broken bracket? We have an app for that! Edge has a FREE app available on both google play 
and the app store! It’s a quick and easy FREE download to your smartphone or tablet! Just 
search for the Edge Animations app on either google play or the app store and download it to 
your phone or tablet for quick and easy access to helpful videos about proper brushing, flossing, 
how to use a proxy brush, wax placement, retainer care and also what to do when you have a 
broken bracket, pokey wire and much more! Download it today!  

Cruise Contest Party!  Drum Roll please…..And the winner 
is... 

As you all know, for our 35th Year 
Celebration, we held The Raleigh 
Orthodontics Cruise Giveaway 
Contest! With over 20,000 entries we 
had an outside company narrow it 
down to 5 finalists! On Friday, May 
29th we had our 5 finalists and their 
families come in for our official cruise 
contest spin-off party in our Raleigh 
office! We enjoyed a fabulous cruise 
themed cake made by our own 
Danielle, and a huge spinning wheel for 
the finalists and their families to spin 
for a chance to be the cruise winner!  

                Dr Bert and the spinning wheel!  

The cruise finalists spun the Raleigh Orthodontics wheel and earned points in each of the 4 
"rounds" where the family with the lowest score was dropped from the competition and given a 
consolation prize of a $150 gift certificate to the Angus Barn in Raleigh! The final round included 
the Davis Family of Raleigh and the Arnott Family of Oxford. Both families spun the wheel 3 
final times to see who could claim the coveted cruise winner title. With the highest score in the 
final round the Davis Family of Raleigh are the winners of the Caribbean Cruise! 
Congratulations to them and we cannot wait to hear all about your fabulous vacation courtesy 
of Raleigh Orthodontics!   



             

                      Spin that Wheel!                                          

 

A HUGE congrats to the Davis Family of Raleigh! Enjoy your cruise! 

  I scream, you scream, we all scream for ICE CREAM! 
That’s right! It’s that time of year again! Got an 
appointment coming up? Beat the heat after your 
appointment in our Raleigh office with an ice cream treat 
courtesy of Raleigh Orthodontics and the Dr Bert team! 
From now into fall the Raleigh location will have a variety 
of ice cream treats available! Come and dig in the cooler and 
pick your favorite ice cream treat and don’t forget to bring 
your friends and family with you!  

 

 

                              We want to Brag about you! 
We know our patients are the best and we want to show the world! Let's brag about your 
accomplishments on our website and social media! Email your/ your child’s accomplishments 
along with a picture to danielle@drbert.com so we can share how AMAZING you are! You may 
even be in our next newsletter! 

 

mailto:danielle@drbert.com


Spot that magnet! 
Coming soon to Raleigh Orthodontics, 
our next contest is Spot that Magnet! Keep 
a lookout in our offices for our new car 
magnets and your chance to win a 

family weekend getaway to Great 
Wolf Lodge! 
 How to enter: 

1. Pick up a car magnet at our office.        

2. Put the car magnet on your car AND 
"enter" the contest on our Facebook page 
by selecting the Car Magnet contest app.  

      3. That's it! You are entered to win! 

Every month Raleigh Orthodontics will choose one person randomly out of those who have 
entered to become our monthly finalist and win a $50 Visa gift card. After 12 finalists, we will 
choose a winner to receive a weekend at Great Wolf Lodge! 

For an extra chance to win, snap a photo of the car magnet on your car and post it on the 
Raleigh Orthodontics Facebook page. Along with posting a picture of your own car, if you spot a 
car with the Raleigh Ortho car magnet on it anywhere (around town, school, you name it), you 
can snap a picture and upload a photo of that car too. (Please note, this is NOT a part of the 
entry process, this is only an option for an additional chance to win). So, every time you are out 
and about look for a Raleigh Orthodontics magnet on someone's car!  

 

Extra Tokens!  It’s time to…..SPIN…..THAT….WHEEL!!!!!!!  

Who doesn’t love to win extra tokens?!?! 
Raleigh Orthodontics is giving you an 
opportunity to win extra tokens at your 
next visit! Every time you have an 
appointment at our Raleigh location, you 
arrive ON TIME, your teeth are CLEAN 
(no plaque!) and you have nothing loose or 
broken we will give you the opportunity to 
spin our giant spinning wheel for an extra 
1, 2 or 3 tokens!  

 

 



October is National Orthodontic Health Month! 
For most children, October means one thing: Halloween candy. For 

Orthodontists, it’s a month for embracing a beautiful, healthy 

smile in honor of National Orthodontic Health Month. 

After all, we all know that Halloween treats tend to play tricks on 

patients.  

That’s why Dr Bert offers patients and the entire community five 

timely tips to protect braces, aligners and other orthodontic 

“appliances” while protecting teeth from decay. 

1. Avoid sticky situations! Stay away from hard, sticky, chewy or 

crunchy candies and snacks. No caramel, gummies, licorice, taffy, gum 

and jelly beans. 

2. Say BOO to hard treats!  

3. Brush up! Sweets can cause cavities, which means brushing and 

flossing are even more important during the Halloween season. 

4. Great news: not all Halloween candy is off-limits! Good alternatives include chocolate, peanut butter 

cups, or other melt-in-your-mouth varieties! 

5. Make a commitment to oral health. Deciding to avoid hard and chewy sweets before the Halloween 

season increases your risk of success-and reduces the likelihood that you’ll break braces!  

 

Here’s a great recipe to try rather than sticky, chewy sweets…the Halloween Parfait! 

Ingredients:  
3 boxes instant vanilla pudding                          

1 teaspoon red food coloring  

1/2 teaspoon yellow food coloring                      

6 cups milk 

1  9-ounce package plain chocolate wafers       

Chocolate syrup to taste  

1  8-ounce can mandarin oranges, drained  

Directions:  
Combine pudding mix and milk in a large bowl as directed on the 

package. Refrigerate until firm. Crush chocolate wafers into crumbs, 

using a food processor, or put the wafers into a plastic food storage 

bag and crush with a rolling pin.  

Combine red and yellow food coloring in a small bowl. Stir into 

pudding thoroughly, until pudding is orange. Alternate layers of 

pudding with layers of chocolate crumbs in a parfait cup or glass for 

a total of three layers of pudding. Top each layer of crumbs with 

chocolate syrup to taste before adding the next pudding layer. Top 

each parfait with mandarin oranges and additional chocolate wafer 

crumbs.  Makes eight 8-ounce servings! 
 

  



You are all 5 Star! Words cannot even begin to express the 
gratitude we have for our wonderful, 5-star patients and their 
families as well as our local community of Dentists! We would 
not be where we are today or have made it 35 successful years 
without all of your support! Our practice thrives and grows by 

the referrals you give us! Thank you so much! We also appreciate your feedback on what you 
like about us and how we can improve to serve you better. Please, if you haven't already, go to 
www.RaleighOrthodontics.com and click on the Rate Us Now tab to give us your valuable 
feedback. Thanks so much! 

 

Identity Theft and Internet Safety 

In every Raleigh Orthodontics Newsletter we will feature an 
article from the National Child Safety Council with tips on 
internet safety and how to keep yourself safe from identity theft. 
Identity theft occurs when someone uses your personal 
information, like your name, social security number, or credit 
card number without your permission, usually to steal your 
money! More than 11 million people in the US are victims of 
identity theft, costing over $54 billion a year. 

             Minimize Your Risk! 

¶ Adopt a “need to know” approach about giving out your personal information to others. 
Before you reveal any information, ask how it will be used, whether it will be shared with 
others, and ask if you have a choice about the use or confidentiality of your information. 

¶ Never give out personal information or credit card numbers over the phone, through the 
mail or over the internet unless you have initiated the contact or know who you are dealing with. 

¶ Pay attention to billing cycles. Follow up with creditors if bills don’t arrive on time. It 
could mean that an identity thief has taken over your account and has changed your 
billing address. 

¶ Only carry ID and credit cards or bank cards that you know you will be using. 

¶ Keep items with personal information in a safe place. Be cautious of roommates, 
employees and service technicians. 

¶ Know who has access to your personal information at work and that records are in a 
secure location. 

Remember! The Internet is NOT private! Anything you say over the internet can be altered or 
read by others. Once you log on to the internet you are not alone! Nothing on the internet is 
private unless it says it’s a secured site. At Raleigh Orthodontics we take every measure to 
ensure your security. All of your information is stored well within our password-protected, 
encrypted, state-of-the-art system. 

There is a lot of information on the internet but 
you shouldn’t believe everything you see and hear as the truth! 

file:///C:/Users/Marketing%20Assistant/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.IE5/V699YLZ3/www.RaleighOrthodontics.com


Meet our team! 
June, Patient Coordinator 

Hi! My name is June and I have had the wonderful opportunity to be 
involved with orthodontics as Dr. Bert’s Patient Coordinator. Meeting new 
families and watching the transformation of how our patients value their 
new healthy, beautiful smiles is so inspirational for me, as was the case 
when Dr. Bert completed my own daughter’s care. 

When not dedicating my time to our patients my husband and I enjoy 
spending time together with our girls, Madison and Megan and Cola, our 
Shitzu (he could actually benefit a great deal from Dr. Bert’s expertise!). I 
also enjoy shopping, reading, and my volunteer work at the food bank. 

I am grateful for being a part of helping to care for all of our patients and 
their families. 

We especially appreciate June's attention to detail and how much she loves to serve our patients and their families! 

Danielle, Business Assistant and Outreach Coordinator 

Hi! My name is Danielle and you've seen me at the front desk 
and the business office while behind the scenes I handle all the 
social media and other outreach in the office as well as all of the 
insurance filing. 

I moved to NC from upstate NY in 1999 and now live in 
Louisburg with my husband, Chris, our three children, Jake, 
Morgan and Riley and our chocolate lab Kuechly (yes like Luke 
Kuechly from the Carolina Panthers)! 

This is my first experience in orthodontics and I absolutely love 
it, especially watching the smile transformations that take 
place and the joy that we create! My son just began his 
orthodontic treatment and I cannot wait to see the beautiful 

smile he’s getting! 

Danielle's enthusiasm and huge creativity in all our contests and outreach are fantastic! 

Sheila, Treatment Coordinator 

Hi! I am Sheila, Dr Bert’s new Treatment Coordinator. Having worked 
in this field nearly all my life, I have a passion for dentistry and 
orthodontics. 

In my spare time I enjoy cooking, entertaining and sailing and the love 
of my life is my 5 year old silky terrier named Oliver. 

I look forward to meeting you and helping you create that beautiful 
smile you have always dreamed of! 

We really appreciate Sheila's can-do attitude in helping our families with anything 
they need to start treatment! 

 



Debs, Clinical Coordinator 

 Hi! My name is Debs and I have been a part of Dr. Bert’s 
dynamic orthodontic team for over 10 years as his 
Clinical Coordinator. 

My husband, Ken, and our son Kenny and I moved to 
Raleigh 14 years ago from Baltimore, MD. I love to 
garden and be crafty in my free time with my own 
jewelry line! Most of all, I love spending time with my 
family. 

The best part about Raleigh Orthodontics is working so 
closely with patients and getting to know them 
personally while giving them that beautiful smile. 

      We love the way Debs loves to shower love on her patients.  That's a lot of love! 

Wendy, Treatment Assistant 

Hi! My name Wendy and I am the newest addition to the 
Raleigh Orthodontics team! I have been working in 
Orthodontics since 1996 and so much enjoy working at 
Raleigh Orthodontics because you get to be a part of 
something so important in someone’s life, their smile.  

In my free time I like to go to the pool, the movies and 
restaurants with my husband Ryan and our two 
daughters, Riley and Camryn. 

  We really appreciate Wendy's wonderful technical skills working in 
the mouth as well as in our paperless charts! 

 

 

Tracy, Imaging & Lab Coordinator & Treatment Assistant 

 Hi! My name is Tracy, I am the Imaging & Lab Coordinator & 
Treatment Assistant! 

I moved to Raleigh from St Louis, MO in 1999 and recently 
bought a home near our Butner-Creedmoor office! 

My husband Eric and I enjoy spending time with our 3 dogs 
Chopper, Sasha and Luna. I also LOVE to shop! 

My work at Raleigh Orthodontics is great because I get to help 
Dr. Bert create beautiful smiles! 

Tracy is skilled in almost any job or procedure and we really appreciate her 
love of doing such great and varied work! 


